
FEDERAL COMMuNICATIONS COMMISSION
Media Bureau

Policy Division
445 l2' Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

September 2, 2016

VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL AND E-MAIL AT DTLAW67STARPOWER.NET

SECOND GENERATION OF IOWA, LTD.
do SCOTT FNERMAN
3029 PROSPECT AVE
CLEVELAND,OH 44115

Re: KFXA
Investigation of Compliance with Section 325(b)(3)(C)(iv)
of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, and
Section 76. 65(b)( 1 )(viii) of the Commission's Rules
Regarding Joint Negotiation of Retransmission Consent

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Media Bureau has now completed its review of the record in this case. This letter is
to inform you that, in the absence of new material evidence, the Bureau will not take any further
action regarding this matter.

If you have any questions about this matter, please contact Lyle Elder at 202-418-2365 or
Lyle.E1derfcc.gov.

Sincerely,

W1L ua
Martha Heller
Chief
Policy Division
Media Bureau


